
7th Intensive Programme for Teaching (C7) and Intensive 

programme for higher education learners (C11) 
 

- was held in Maribor (Slovenia) from November 3 to November 14, 2021. Despite the 

generally tight time schedule of the Rebuilt project in fall 2021, all planned lectures were 

implemented by total 15 Professors from 7 partner Universities. Students from 5 partner 

Universities have arrived in Maribor for Intensive learning despite the severe conditions 

regarding pandemics. A special technical visit to Underground heritage-tunnels at the 

Tezno zone industrial area was organised as well as two visitations for students and 

professors around the old city centre of Maribor and individual heritage buildings. Rebuilt 

meeting (November 12, 2021) was accompanied with discussion on topics related to 

Rehabilitation of built environment and teaching as well as preparation of the topics for 

next Intensive programme for teaching. Some individual meetings were also organised 

between RFEBUILT partners and professors from FGPA. 

 



 



  



 



   

 


